
 

 

 
 

Monday 7th June 2021 
 
 

Information for Cambridge National Sport Science Assessment  
 

Unit number RO41 - Reducing the Risk of Sports Injuries. 
 

 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

As you are aware your son/daughter has been studying the OCR Cambridge National in 
Sport Science for almost 2 years now at The Emmbrook School. This month is incredibly 
important as it sees them take part in their first formal assessment for their current Unit 
RO41 – Reducing the Risk of Sports Injuries.  

 

This assessment is very important because their result will be counted towards their final 
GCSE grade of Fail, Pass, Merit or Distinction. The students will have another chance to 
repeat the assessment in year 11. However, if they continue to revise and work hard in 
lessons then we believe they can excel beyond their target grades and may not need to 
re-sit the assessment in year 11 which will relieve both stress and tension in their final 
year.  

 

They have already started revising for this assessment with myself and Mr Tichband using 
a revision guide that we have provided them with which is also available for them on 
Teams. 

 

The assessment is 60 minutes long and worth 60 marks and will be sat during their 
assessment week that starts on Monday 28th June (the exact day is yet to be confirmed). 

 

If you have any questions or quiries about this then please don’t hesitate to contact me 
via email – chumber@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 

 

 

Yours sincerely 
 
Craig Humber 
Curriculum Leader for PE 
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